
From: webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov
Sent: 9/25/2013 7:52:00 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Oct. 8, 2013, 1 p.m. - 5 p.m. (The Future of Electric Utility Business Models)

Thank you. This will confirm your registration for the The Future of Electric Utility Business 
Models, which will be held on Oct. 8, 2013, 1 p.m. - 5 p.m. CPUC Auditorium, 505 Van Ness 
Avenue, San Francisco, California. If you have any questions about this event, please contact 
Kristin Ralff Douglas, Senior Policy Analyst for the CPUC at 415-703-2826 or 
krd@cpuc.ca.gov
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